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De Anza College Child Development Center 
Thursday June 18, 2015 

1-3 pm 
CD 110 

 
Dear Child Development Instructors, Teachers & Staff 

The Child Development Department would like to invite you to join them 

in congratulating and celebrating our  Child Development Students who 

are graduating from our De Anza College Child Development Center 

Program, and recognize those students who are earning certificates in our 

program as well. We hope you can join the celebration or stop by to wish 

our students well as they represent us in the community and share the 

wealth and knowledge they have learned by taking classes and teaching 

at our great school.  


